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I am in favor of this action to protect Alaska's wild sheep. I grew up with livestock (market lamb &
sheep & milk goats) and participated in FFA. I wish I would have been taught the risk my flock
would have on wild population.
I think this is a step in the right direction. Alaska wild sheep bring great economic potential to rural
Alaska. Livestock owners need to do what they can to protect Alaska's wildlife and testing
Requirement is the right path for the state to take.
Thank you
Zach Decker


